
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We have received your child’s vaccination record, and their file is currently up-to-

date.  

You work hard to protect your child every day, and vaccines are an important part of that 

effort. We appreciate your dedication to helping to protect your child against dangerous 

diseases.  

We encourage you to continue to follow the recommended immunization schedule as your 

child continues to grow! 

Thank you! 




